
We are needing your support!

Highly-sugared energy and sports drinks are not allowed at
Broadlands School OR during any sporting event!

Please support us to promote healthy choices for your tamariki.

2986 Broadlands Road, RD1, Reporoa 3081
Phone: 07 333 8576 Text: 021 0291 9131
Email: principal@broadlands.school.nz
Website: www.broadlands.school.nz

‘The Broadlands Bulletin’
Term 1

Week 8 - Friday 24 March

Awards from Week 8 - 24 March 2023

Ruma Tahi
Jade O’Reilly

For your courage and sense of loyalty playing tee ball for Ruapehu.

Ruma Rua
Lucian McCormick

For your self-management and positive attitude working on measurement tasks.
Ryan Allan

For your effort and focus during reading.
Tyson-John Werahiko

For your willingness and kindness to help others.
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Ruma Toru
Tyrone Saunders

For your phenomenal mathematical skill and mental agility.
Bailee Holt

For your enthusiasm and confidence when practising poi.
Alise Martelli

For your determination and self-discipline when learning maths strategies.

Ruma Wha
Stevee Cocks

For the perseverance you are showing to recognise more sight words.
Amelia McDonald

For the determination and resilience in your reading.

Ruma Rima
Noah Busst

For your hard work and perseverance in every area of learning.
Laura Clarkin

For your amazing effort and positive attitude in reading.

Term 1 2023
Monday 27 March - Camp parent meeting for those attending, 8.00am / Room 3

Tuesday 28 March to Wednesday 29 March - Learner Conferences
Thursday 30 March - Reporoa Valley Cluster Summer Sports at Reporoa College &

Reporoa Primary School - whole school (Details out Monday)
Thursday 30 March - Board of Trustees’ Meeting #2, 6.00pm

Monday 3 April to Wednesday 5 April - Year 5 & 6 Papamoa / Mt. Maunganui Camp
Thursday 6 April - Last Day of School
Friday 7 April - Easter Good Friday

Term 2
Monday 24 April - Kahui Ako Teacher Only Day - SCHOOL CLOSED

Tuesday 25 April - ANZAC Day - SCHOOL CLOSED
Wednesday 26 April - First day back for Term 2

Thursday 4 May - New parents hui / Q & A / afternoon tea - Learning Centre /
Library, 2.00pm (invitation to follow)



From the Desk of the Tumuaki - Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou

Top School Team in action!

Pokemon Cards

The latest craze as you probably know by now!

Crazes tend to have a ‘shelf life’. Once issues arise (trading gone wrong…regret…the odd
missing card…interruptions to learning) then I will usually give a ‘final warning’, then, it’s
‘over Rover’ until the next craze!

Let’s see how we go next week!

Learner Conferences - Term 1

Thank you for returning the conference forms so quickly. Keep them coming in ASAP if you
haven’t quite got onto it as we need to confirm each teacher’s conference schedule.



We expect to achieve 100% attendance…we’re now at 92% which is a great
response! Well done!

Book Character Day

On Thursday 6 April, our last day of Term 1, we are going to celebrate well-known
characters in literature with a Book Character Day.

We would like everyone to be involved in some way…big or small. There is no judgement.
Here are a few pics for some ideas, but you can easily Google for more.

Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou

Graeme

Healthy Active Broadlands Students at the
Reporoa Cluster Swimming Sports.

Reporoa Rugby Muster

We are once again at the start of the Junior Rugby season and therefore we have our
yearly muster due to happen.



Reporoa Rugby Club offers to our local cluster schools the opportunity for primary (+ a
little younger) and intermediate students to play the winter sport of Rugby. This enables
our students of small schools to still be involved in a team that is made up of their
community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in contact. Either via email or phone
0274 488 887.

Ka kite ano
Graeme, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Emma, Kylie, Lucy, Karla, Halei, Maureen & Kasey



PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!


